Liinamaa, Maija TRAN:EX

From: Waters, Leah TRAN:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 2, 2018 10:03 AM
To: 'cynthia.lukaitis@bcferries.com’
Subject: Meeting Request w/ Minister Trevena

Good Morning Cynthia,

Minister Trevena has asked me to reach out as she would like to schedule quarterly meetings with herself and the
Provincial Representatives for BC Ferries.

Can | ask for your assistance in finding some time in September to schedule the first instance of these meetings? | am
suggesting the following date/time:

September 20" : 10 - 11 AM

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Leah Waters
) Administrative Coordinator to the
‘ Honourable Claire Trevena
A Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure
e Main: 250 387 1978
Email: Leah.Waters@gov.bc.ca

In British Columbia, the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists is responsible for monitoring and enforcing compliance with the Lobbyists Registration Act. To ensure that
you are in compliance with the registration requirements for lobbyists under the Act please contact the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists at:
https://www.lobbyistsregistrar.bc.ca/.
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Liinamaa, Maija TRAN:EX

From: Waters, Leah TRAN:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 2, 2018 10:05 AM

To: 'cynthia.lukaitis@bcferries.com’

Subject: FW: Meeting Request w/ Minister Trevena
Hi Cynthia,

Similar to my recent request, please see below for an additional meeting request with BC Ferries Board Chair’s.
Thanks in advance,

Leah Waters

Administrative Coordinator to the
Honourable Claire Trevena

Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure
Main: 250 387 1978

Email: Leah.Waters@gov.bc.ca

In British Columbia, the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists is responsible for monitoring and enforcing compliance with the Lobbyists Registration Act. To ensure that
you are in compliance with the registration requirements for lobbyists under the Act please contact the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists at:
https://www.lobbyistsreqgistrar.be.ca/.

From: Waters, Leah TRAN:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 2, 2018 9:45 AM

To: 'donald.hayes@hayes.bc.ca'’; 'yfulmer@fulmercapital.com'
Subject: Meeting Request w/ Minister Trevena

Good Morning Don/Yuri,

Minister Trevena has asked me to reach out to you both to schedule a check in meeting in September. Ideally, this
meeting would be the first of bi-annual, or quarterly meetings between BC Ferries Board Chairs and the Ministry of
Transportation.

To start, | am suggesting a meeting date of September 19" @ 2:30-3:30PM, which would be held in Minister Trevena’s
office at the Legislature.

Please let me know if this date is convenient with your schedules, or if you have any questions.
Thank you in advance,

Leah Waters

Administrative Coordinator to the
Honourable Claire Trevena

Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure
Main: 250 387 1578

Email: Leah.Waters@gov.bc.ca

In British Columbia, the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists is responsible for monitoring and enforcing compliance with the Lobbyists Registration Act. To ensure that
you are in compliance with the registration requirements for lobbyists under the Act please contact the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists at:
https://www.lobbyistsregistrar.bc.ca/.

Page 2 of 2 TRA-2018-86445



